
 
 
 
 
 

LEGAL AD FOR ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 
 
INVITATION TO SUBMIT PROPOSALS FOR ENGINEERING SERVICES AT KING MIDDLE 
SCHOOL 
 
TO ENGINEERING FIRMS: 
 

 YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that the School District of Santa Rosa County, 
Florida, herein referred to as the “Board” pursuant to Florida law, is soliciting proposals from 
engineering firms to provide mechanical and electrical design services including construction 
period services for the HVAC Renovation at King Middle School. The firm’s main office must be 
within a 25-mile radius of Milton, Florida. The project will be awarded to one design professional 
firm.  All projects are subject to final budget approval by the School Board of Santa Rosa 
County, Florida.   
 

All persons interested in submitting proposals may examine current contract documents 
available in the office of the Assistant Superintendent for Administration, 6544 Firehouse Road, 
Milton, Florida  32570.  Phone 850-983-5123.  To be considered, proposals must be received 
on or before Monday, August 28, 2017 at 10:00 a.m., local time, at the above address, and be 
clearly labeled in the lower left-hand corner of the envelope, “Proposal for Engineering Services 
--King Middle School HVAC Renovation.” Applying firms may be required to offer an oral 
presentation on Tuesday, August 29, 2017.  Competitive selection and negotiation will be made 
in accordance with the Florida law. 

 
Letter of interest shall include, as a minimum, the most recent SF330 form, or the 

information required by these forms.  Five (5) copies of the submittal are required.   All 
engineers must be registered professional engineers in the State of Florida.   

 
 The School District of Santa Rosa County, Florida, reserves the right to accept or reject 
any or all proposals in whole or in part and to waive all informalities. 
 
SCHOOL DISTRICT OF SANTA ROSA COUNTY, FLORIDA 
 
BY: 
Timothy S. Wyrosdick 
Superintendent of Schools 
Run legal ad on August 12th, 17th & 26th 
 


